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                                                                                                                                                   Date: 23/07/2022 

HNIMR in association with ProEarth organized a plastic waste collection drive was conducted 

on 16/03/2023. Four staff members and students of HNIMR donated their plastic waste. Three 

Student Volunteers collected plastic waste from Cummins Engineering College campus during 

the mentioned date. It was organized in the Girls common room at HNIMR.  
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